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Dueling Pianos and Italian Cuisine Blend During Pensacola Children’s Chorus’s
Final “Ital-iano” Fundraiser

Pensacola, Fla. — September 2023 — The Pensacola Children’s Chorus (PCC) invites members of
the community to take a journey to sun-kissed Italy on Friday, October 13, for its final “Ital-iano”
fundraiser which benefits PCC’s Tuition Assistance program.

The event will start at 6:00 pm with a cocktail hour featuring a larger-than-life charcuterie board
by Olive to Nosh! Our Ensemble and Young Singers groups will perform a Patriotic Medley as
well as an excerpt from the upcoming Hauncert, a family-friendly Halloween themed concert
premiering October 28, 2023.

In between bites of nostalgic Italian cuisine, prepared by Chef Bob Vaningan of Olive Catering,
guests will be invited to sing and dance along with dueling pianists and enjoy a featured
performance by seasoned members of the Pensacola Children’s Chorus. Family-style food, fine
wine, and fragrant roses will transport attendees to a rustic Tuscan countryside. The event will
feature a Live Auction and Chance Drawing portion for your opportunity to take home
something fabulous—including a trip to Italy!

“It’s like Amalfi Coast meets Apple Annie’s,” Alex Gartner, PCC’s Artistic and Executive Director,
said. “The food is incredible, the ambiance is rustic, and the entertainment raucous... or at least
it can bel!”

The proceeds from Ital-iano help meet PCC’s annual commitment to raise $40,000 in tuition
assistance scholarships for singers with significant financial need. “Our Triple-A Commitment
establishes $15 as the lowest monthly tuition for each program,” Gartner said. “Due to
overwhelming response, we exceeded our annual goal to over $46,000 in tuition assistance
scholarships. We did so joyfully because we know that every child deserves access to
transformation music experiences regardless of financial need. With a successful event, we’ll do
that again this year!”

What: Ital-iano
When: Friday, October 13, 2023
Where: Sanders Beach Corinne Jones Resource Center (913 S. | St., 32502)



Time: Cocktail Hour & Charcuterie at 6:00 pm | Program at 7:00 pm
Dress: Business formal or anything you’d wear to a fine Italian dinner
Tickets: $95.00 per person | Table of 10 for $850

Sponsorship opportunities are available. For all inquiries, contact Alex Gartner, Artistic and
Executive Director, at agartner@pensacolasings.org. Additional information can be found online

at PensacolaSings.org/Italiano.

About the Pensacola Children’s Chorus

The Pensacola Children’s Chorus (PCC) is a non-profit, community-based arts education program which uses music
and performance to inspire and nurture a new generation of young leaders. Serving 300 young musicians from
over 60 schools across Northwest Florida and Southwest Alabama, PCC uses music education to provide
opportunities for personal growth, friendship, and community service. Formally established 1990 as a program

of the Pensacola Symphony, the now-independent organization continues to pursue diversity of talent, repertoire,
and performance to enhance and enliven the cultural fabric of our community. To fulfill its role as the

preeminent regional youth music education program, PCC presents a full season of outreach, educational
programs, and performances each year for thousands of children, youth, and adults.
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